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For 86 years my family have owned a home in Bilgola. We were involved with foundation of the Surf Club and
have always supported the Bilgola community.
Times have changed, and new homes have been built but the plans for 2a are so far out of step with the existing
residences and the Council requirements that
I feel I must protest most strongly. Please don’t let this monstrosity be built.
Dorothy Oag
14 The Serpentine.
Bilgola Beach.




